
SH’OR YOSHUV RABBINICAL COLLEGE 

 

DISABILITY SERVICES 

 

In conformance with federal laws, Sh'or Yoshuv Rabbinical College does not discriminate against 

or refuse admission to any male student of the Orthodox Jewish faith for reasons relating to age, 

race, color, national origin or physical handicap. 

 

We are an equal opportunity employer and comply with the following laws: Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Higher Education Re-Authorization Act of 1992, the Higher 

Education Technical Amendments of 1998, and any other amendments and applicable laws 

pertaining to federal student aid programs. 

 

Those who are physically handicapped should contact the Yeshiva office at (516) 239-9002 to 

inquire about facilities for the disabled.  

 

Our educational techniques at Sh'or Yoshuv stem from our firm belief that each student who 

enrolls in our Yeshiva is unique and deserving of a very special, individualized education. Each 

student is taught with the utmost degree of patience and understanding. He benefits from our 

novel brand of individual attention while learning competitively with other students. Each student 

progresses accordingly to the full extent which his motivation and background in Jewish Studies 

allows. 

 

Sh'or Yoshuv Rabbinical College does not have a program for students with intellectual disabilities. 

Sh'or Yoshuv Rabbinical College provides reasonable academic accommodations for students with 

intellectual disabilities. 

 

 


